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Joseph M. felton, Attorney ,

200-A Monroe Street, Seite 225
Rockville, Maryland 20850

Re: FOIA Appeal 90 A100 i

Dear Mr. Felton:

This letter responds to your February 16, 1990 appeal of the Agency's
denial of the document identified as appendix item A-1 in our January 25,
1990 response to F0!A 89-534.

In response-to your appeal, the denied record was again reviewed. On
the basis of this review it has been determined that document A-1 should
be released. It is enclosed with this letter,
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This letter represents final Agency action on your February 16, 1990
appeal,
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Enclosure: As Stated
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